PUMPKIN WALK

October 1 - ,October 31

A Bainbridge Island tradition continues
with our 27th Annual Pumpkin Walk.
This year, the Trail of Pumpkins will be open
for the entire month of October,
decorated with hundreds of painted pumpkins
and family-friendly Halloween scenes.
Pumpkin Walk will be held during daytime business hours.
The “Great Pumpkin” will be here (you'll need to take
your own photos in our “reduced contact” setting).
The bounce house, food, live music,
and other activities are postponed until 2021.

WHAT YOU CAN DO:

Paint a pumpkin anytime during the month of October

and bring it in to place on the trail.

Visit often to see the new entries!

Dress up in your Halloween costume and take photos
of your kids, yourself, (your dog) along the trail.
Can't be there in person? Participate virtually.

Share your photos on Instagram #PumpkinWalk2020.

Donate to the Bainbridge Island Boys and Girls Club.

Our local Boys and Girls Club has been the beneficiary

of the Pumpkin Walk for years. The Club has remained

open, giving families of essential workers a safe place

for their kids. We also thank Port Madison Enterprises

for co-sponsoring the Pumpkin Walk this year.

* Thousands of pounds of pumpkins are here, as well
as straw bales, corn stalks, and decorative squash.

+ Replant container gardens with fall favorites,
including kale, mums, and pansies.

+ It's time to choose daffodils, tulips, crocus and
other spring blooming bulbs for fall planting.

+ For bloom indoors during the winter months,
plant amaryllis and fragrant Paperwhite narcissus.

+  Plants that perform in fall and winter take center
stage now: winter-blooming Camellias, smoky-leaved
Cotinus, purple-berried Callicarpa, fragrant Sarcococca,

and heucheras in shades of bronze, red and chartruese.

Check Facebook & our website www.bainbridgegardens.com
for any updates on our schedules and events.
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Thousands of twinkling lights usher in *
<? our winter wonderland in the coming weeks. 4
* Waterfall lights on long strands of copper wire $
are stunning “dripping” from branches.
Add sparkle by replacing your regular light bulbs \\\,,
ith bulbs filled with fairy lights. Bring the scents ,/,\
of the season into your home with holiday *
&7 candles and soaps. Create mini movies on
family night with popular Les histoires du soir
projector toys from France. We have gifts and decor™ 4
for the woodland cabin, the urban farmhouse,
and for just dancing under the stars. *
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PLANTING COMPOST
$6 99 WITH THIS COUPON

LIMIT 4 BAGS
1.5 CU. FT. BAG, REGULARLY $8.99 |
| OFFER EXPIRES 10/31/20 |

COUPON MAY NOT BE USED FOR PRIOR PURCHASES
il ORWITH OTHER SALES OFFERS OR PROMOTIONS. N
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\ %




$c
nlg =%
HFZalo
h8xz
_DInOADT
Nna b=
To L2
-] Lm
n o

9415 Miller Road NE
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
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31 DAYS OF
PUMPKIN WALK

STARTS OCTOBER 1

206-842-5888
www.bainbridgegardens.com

The Trail o Pumpkms opens October 1,
adorned with hundreds of painted pumpkins,

perfect for photos and fun.

| Hours October 1-October 31:

Monday through Saturday, 9
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Thank you so much. We feel so
fortunate that Bainbridge Gardens
remains open during this
unprecedented time. For more
than a hundred years, the Harui
family has felt the support of
our community. We are deeply
humbled and grateful.

As Fall approaches, we are
planning to proceed with some
of our most well-attended events,
with modifications, of course.

We thank you in advance for your
patience and understanding as we
try to do our part to keep our staff
and community safe and healthy.

Keep your edible garden going
by planting garlic now for harvest
at the end of summer next year.
‘Inchelium Red’ is a soft neck
variety that easily produces large
dense bulbs. Shallots and onions
are planted now too.
Try overwintering kale,
mustards, and fava beans.
Depending on our winter,
sometimes damage can occur,
but with success, you'll have fresh

veggies in late February or March.

PLANS FOR PUMPKIN WALK
& WREATHMAKING 2020.
SEE INSIDE.
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RESERVATIONS REQUIRED
FOR THIS EVENT!

This year, reservations will
be required for our Holiday
Open House to manage
occupancy and social distancing.

Starting Sunday, November 1
at 9:00 am, email info@
bainbridgegardens.com with
the time you wish to shop at
the event and your cell phone
number. Reservations will be
made in the order they are
received. You will be emailed
confirmation of your time slot.

No reservations will be
accepted by phone or in person
on Sunday, November 1.

9415 Miller Road NE Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
206-842-5888 www.bainbridgegardens.com



